
West Sussex County Council 
 
Plaistow and Kirdford Primary School 
Plaistow 
Billingshurst 
West Sussex 
RH14 OPX 
  
Tel: 01403 871275    Fax: 01403 871470 
Email: office@plaistowkirdford.com 
 
Headteacher: Mr C King   

                                    

 
18

th
 January 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Event for Parents and Carers 
 
This term we are planning to hold an event on Tuesday 27

th
 February for parents and carers that runs 

through the Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar curriculum. During the session we will go through the 
most “common mistakes” children make in their learning and advise parents on how they can support 
them in their writing at home and at school. 
 
By the end of the session we hope that parents are more familiar with the curriculum and how we 
deliver it in class and are more confident in how they can support their child with their homework. 
 
To help us plan this event it would be useful if all families could complete the form below and return it 
to the office.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Poole, our English Subject Leader, 
or me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr King 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Family Name: _________________________________ 
 
We would be interested in attending a Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar event at school. 
Yes   
No    
 
Children: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Year Groups: _____________________________ 
 
We would be interested in (please tick): 
 
A session run in the afternoon  
 
A session run straight after school  
 
A session run in the evening  
 
We would want to be able to find out about more than one Year Group (please specify):  
 
______________________________________________   

mailto:office@plaistowkirdford.com

